
 

9th August 2018 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Students 
UNION ACTION DAY  

NEXT WEDNESDAY 15TH AUGUST  
NO TEACHERS AT SCHOOL THIS DAY 

There will be no teaching staff at 
school  next Wednesday 15th August 
due to strike action.  Please ensure 
you have made alternative              
arrangements for your child/ren.  If 
negotiations are successful before 
this date we will inform you.  School 
will resume as normal on Thursday 
16th August. 
WELLINGTON SENIOR TRIP  
FUNDRAISING MEETNG 
A meeting is being held next Tuesday 
14th August at 6.30 pm in the school 
staffroom for all parents/caregivers 
involved in the organisation and   
fundraising for this trip.  Look forward 
to seeing you all there. 
STORIES FROM OUR CHINESE       
STUDENTS IN ROOM 7 

Coming Events 
 

AUGUST 
14th     Wellington Senior Trip— 
                   Fundraising Meeting 6.30pm in  
                   staffroom 
15th     Union Action Day—NO 
     TEACHERS AT SCHOOL 
17th     School Cross Country 
22nd     Ohinemuri Cross Country 
25th-26th    Book Fair—St Johns Hall 
28th—31st Totara Springs Sports Camp 

SEPTEMBER 
15th     Wellington Senior Trip  
                    Fundraiser—“Dance through the  
                    Decades” 
19th     Speech Competition 
20th     Paeroa College ‘Disney’ Disco 
28th     Kapa Haka Festival 

On Sunday, we went to a movie in Thames. The 
movie was called “Incredible 2”. Then we bought 
some popcorn to eat and water to drink. 
The movie was very good. I liked the movie.  
After the movie, we went shopping, then we 
went home and played a card game. 
Finally we had dinner. 
We had a good day. 
By Jack  - Chinese Student 
Room 7 

Last Monday, we went to meet the Mayor of   
Hauraki. He welcomed us.   

After that, we came to school in the big vans. 
The school is beautiful. 

We walked in a group to the hall. The hall is 
big. 

The students sang songs. They welcomed us.  
We met our buddies. Tamatea and Jaydan are 

my buddies. 
We went to our classroom. It is Room 7. 

After that, I felt very happy. I love the school. 
By Eric  - Chinese student 

Room 7 

On 29th July, we came to New Zealand in an aeroplane. 
It’s terrific to travel to another place that is far from our 
home. 
When we left the airport, we travelled down to Paeroa. It 
was Sunday. 
We went to the school and met the family that we will be 
living with in New Zealand. 
 I am staying with Mr Robertson. 
On Monday morning, we went to meet the Mayor and 
learned about the town that we are living in. 
After that we excitingly went to the spectacular Miller 
Ave School in the vans. 
Confidently we marched in a group to the hall then the 
friendly and kind school welcomed us. We joyfully met 
our buddies. They are funny and likeable.  
Finally, we gladly went to our classroom. 
I really enjoy being at school. 
By Hanson  - Chinese student 
Room 7 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

Sabia Ritchie—Room 2 
Sasha Wairepo—Room 10 

Karena-Joy Baranyai-Ainsley—Room 10 
 
 
 

 

Isla McIntyre—Room 10 
Natasha McLean—Room 7 

MOBILE DENTAL UNIT 
Please see below an information sheet in regards to the mobile dental unit     
currently located at our school.  The mobile dental unit will be open next 
Wednesday 15th August, even though there will be no teaching staff at school 
this day and will be seeing students who live close by.  Please read as it includes 
important information regarding consent forms.  These need to be returned to 
the dental van as soon as possible please. 
 

Our Mobile Dental Unit (MDU 12) is now at Miller Ave Primary. 
Phone: 021 356 297 

All children will be seen and treatment completed when we are here. 
All children must be enrolled with the Waikato Community Oral Health Service before we 
can see them. If your child is new to Miller Ave or the area, please look in their school bag 

for a consent form for enrolment. Please complete and return this to the dental van as soon as 
possible. 

You will receive a text 2 days in advance of your child’s appointment and we welcome par-
ents/guardians to attend this appointment if you are able. Once your child is examined they 

will have a notice of advice notifying 
No more treatment is required.   OR 

Preventative treatment is required   OR 
Further dental treatment is needed. We need consent for treatment. They will have a form 

in their bag that needs signing and returning before we can continue. We would really 
appreciate this being returned as soon as possible as future appointments are required.  

We welcome you to call or visit our mobile dental unit at any time if you have any concerns 
or question. Thanks you from the MDU12 Dental Team. 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award— Room 4 

Please keep bringing in donations of books, games, 
records and jigsaws for our book fair.  They are 
greatly appreciated.   We can collect or please leave 
at the school office. 



PUBLIC NOTICES 
 

“PAJAMA PARTY DISCO”—TONIGHT AT 
PAEROA COLLEGE 

5.30pm to 6.45pm—Years 0-4 
7.00pm to 8.30pm—Years 5-8 

COST: $3.00 
ALL PRIMARY SCHOOL CHILDREN  

WELCOME 
 
PIANO LESSONS WANTED 
Is there anyone in the local community that provides piano lessons or may know of 
someone that does.   If you do please contact Miller Ave School office on 862-8602. 
 
PAEROA TE AROHA DAY CAMP 2018 
Looking forward to the next school holidays already? ‘Day Camp’ is a fun out door 

‘day’ camp running from Monday 1st October through to Thursday 4th October. Four 

days of outdoor activities –‘hands on’ activities are encouraged, technology is       

discouraged, and children are cared for in a safe supportive environment by trained 

teen leaders and adult carers. Children are bused from a pick up /drop off point in 

Paeroa and Te Aroha. The event is organised by the Christian outreach missions of 

the Te Aroha Springs Trust and the Paeroa Community Support Trust, and is an     

OSCAR program. Registration forms and further information will be provided 

through your school towards of the end of the term. Enquiries please phone the    

Hauraki Resource Centre 07 8626110.  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 



Victoria Battery  
Tramway and Museum 

 Gold mine and Museum tours 
 Underground Kiln tours 
 Tramway ride 
 Group bookings by arrangement 
 

Open Wednesdays, Sundays  
and Public Holidays.   

 

Ph:  07 863 8733 
Email: info@vbts.org.nz 

Dreadon Plumbing &  
Drainage Ltd.  

 
Paeroa Plumbing and Drainlayers 

Servicing Paeroa 
for over 35 years   

 
33 Puke Rd, 
Paeroa 3600 

 
Phone 8627413 

 

HOMEBASED 
EDUCATORS REQUIRED 

Can you provide a safe and nurturing home filled with 
fun, play and education?   Do you have a passion for 
supporting children’s interest, learning and develop-

ment?   This is a great opportunity to start a career in 
home based early childhood education. 

We offer free resource and equipment library, free 
training, and professional development opportunities, 
regular organised outings, and ongoing support and 
play ideas from our qualified early child teachers who 

will visit you each month. 
Already work as an Educator? Talk to me today about 

our transfer bonuses. 
For further information, 

Contact Mel on 0800 543 996 Ext 2 or 
mel@akidzworld.co.nz 

Paeroa Vet Services 
Ivan Petch & Bruce Nicol 

 

For all your Animal Health care needs 
 

Puke Road, Paeroa 

Ph:  862 7295 

Homeopath  

available in Paeroa  
-  flexible appointment times  - 

Unsure if Homeopathy is for you?  I offer FREE 
15 minute introduction consultations to  
answer your questions and discuss how  
homeopathy can assist 
with your and your fami-
ly’s health concerns. 

Please contact June @  

Balance Homeopathy  

0274 968 221 


